
Corrigendum 

In reference to the advertisement dated 12th October 2020 for various posts 

(Research Assistant, Field worker, lab Technician and Data Entry Operator) 

sanctioned under the ICMR project, entitled “Strengthening the PHCs 

infrastructure in a tribal district of Odisha for screening of selective cancers 

(cervical cancer, breast cancer and oral cancer)” the email ID: 

tribalhealth.cancer@gmail.com is to be considered for further communication 

instead of prajnaparamita.giri@gmail.com. 

 

Candidates are hereby instructed that; any further communication will be through 

the new email ID: tribalhealth.cancer@gmail.com.  
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